
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF HENDERSON COUNTY ACTING AS 
 

CANE CREEK WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   December 5, 2016 
 
SUBJECT:    WGLA Engineering Agreement  

Mud Creek Interceptor Project, Phase 2 
 
PRESENTER:    Marcus A. Jones, P.E. 
 
ATTACHMENTS:     Yes 

1. WGLA Engineering Agreement 
 
      

SUMMARY OF REQUEST:     
 
As directed by the Board on January 15, 2015 with the selection of WGLA Engineering and with the approval 
of the contribution agreement with Fletcher Academy, Inc. (FAI), staff presents the attached engineering 
agreement for Board approval.  The scope of this agreement is for the entire phase 2 project from Riverstone 
subdivision to FAI.  Originally the scope of the project was from Riverstone to the Naples lift station.  The 
scope expanded with the contribution from FAI to the project.   
 
The proposed agreement with WGLA Engineering is for $265,000 with a scope of services to include 
Surveying, Design, Permitting, Bidding, Construction Administration and Inspection and Record Drawings. 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
 
Approve the engineering agreement with WGLA Engineering for the Mud Creek Interceptor Project, Phase 2 
for $265,000. 
  
 Suggested Motion:      
 
I move that the Board go into session as the Directors of the Cane Creek Water and Sewer District.   
 
Acting as the Board of Directors of the Cane Creek Water and Sewer District, I move that the Board approve 
the engineering agreement with WGLA Engineering for the Mud Creek Interceptor Project, Phase 2 for 
$265,000. 
 
Lastly, I move that the Board go out of session as the Directors of the Cane Creek Water and Sewer District.   
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